
 
 
 
 
 
MEMO 
 
 
TO: Tim Wyrosdick, Superintendent 
 School Board Members 
FROM: Conni Carnley 
DATE: June 13, 2013 
RE: Student Progression Plan, 2013-2014 

 
 
The process of revision of the Student Progression Plan has begun as we 
prepare for 2013-2014.  We begin the process early in order to allow time for 
advertisement for a public hearing and to then request School Board approval in 
July so that the document can be completed for the beginning of school. It is 
requested that the School Board approve the advertisement for a public hearing 
to be conducted at the School Board meeting on July 23, 2013 at 6:30 PM. 
 
I have provided you with a copy of the advertisement for Public Hearing, a copy 
of the timeline for the work on the revisions, and I have also provided you with a 
first draft and a “Summary of Proposed Changes” thus far for the 2013-2014 
Student Progression Plan.  The underlined (underlined) sections are the 
additions and the strikethroughs (strikethroughs) are the deletions with regard to 
the changes. As you review the first draft, if you have concerns for possible 
needed revisions, please call Conni Carnley by June 18, 2013 so that 
consideration may be given to the suggested changes prior to preparation of the 
final draft. 
 
Your support is always appreciated in both the preparation of this document and 
in the enforcement of the policies within. 
 
 


